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President's Message

We’ve
almost made it to the end of the school year! Finish strong! May your
summer be
rejuvenating. I hope to see you at CONNECT!


Travis Edwards
CTEI President

Board Member Spotlight

Name: Harold
Anderson Nevill, Ph.D.

School/Position: Former Superintendent, Canyon-Owyhee School Service



School/Position:
Former Superintendent, Canyon Owyhee School Service
Agency (COSSA), now retired

CTEI Board Position:
Past-President

What do you do
as part of your CTEI position: I seek qualified/interested
individuals to serve
on the statewide CTEI Board of Directors. I am currently
focused on finding the
next CTEI Board President-Elect.

What is your
life’s greatest achievement: Aside from my children and
grandchildren’s success
in life, I believe my greatest achievement to-date was
being selected to
receive the CTEI lifetime achievement award.

Tell me about a
challenge and how you overcome it: Before becoming an
educator, I spent 21
years on active duty with the U.S. Navy, making very
arduous and dangerous
submarine deployments around the world. I dealt with
and overcame the stress on
my family, my shipmates, and myself by leading
by example and letting good people
do their jobs. I believe that there is only
one leadership style that works,
and that is leading by example. I believe in
putting good people into jobs, and
then letting them do their job. I continued to
use these two principles during
my 25 years in education, and they served me
as well in education as they did
while I was in the military.

Hobbies:
Reading, taking college classes in subjects I want to learn more
about, and serving
on several Boards and Foundations. I have the time to do
these as I do not
watch television since I believe it is a huge time-waster.

If you could be
a movie star/professional sports athlete, who would it be
and why: Not a one! I
despise and eschew the Hollywood and professional
athlete models of celebrity.
I decry the lack of social responsibility shown by
celebrities and professional
athletes and I believe both types of celebrity are
highly overpaid for their
value to society. They certainly do not make good role
models, and I despair
when I hear our youth say how much they want to be
like some movie star or
professional athlete. I much prefer to honor and
associate with individuals who
serve their community without seeking fame,
and who consistently improve their
community without huge monetary
compensation – such as teachers.

If you could go
to dinner with an historical figure, who would it be and
why: Nelson Mandela. I
would like to learn how he forgave the bigots who
oppressed him and put him
into jail, and how he learned to work with the
opposition, as he became the
leader of his nation. Surely, there are lessons in
his methods of compromise
and gentle persuasion that we can learn and apply
in our polarized America.

Committees



Interested in getting more involved with CTEI?  We're always looking for
people to join one of our standing or ad hoc committees.  Contact your
association leadership or one of the current Board.

 Awards  By-Laws
 Conference  Finance
 Legislative  Membership
 Nominating  Professional Development 
 Public Relations   

Call for CTEI President-Elect 2022/2023


Greetings Idaho CTE professionals:

Are you looking for an opportunity to serve your fellow CTE professionals in
Idaho, or to expand your resume with a nationally recognized leadership role?
The Career Technical Educators of Idaho (CTEI) are looking for a motivated
CTE leader to become next year's CTEI Board President-Elect. 

Service as CTEI Board President-Elect is a three-year commitment to serve,
as the President-Elect first learns the job during a year as President-Elect, then
becomes the President, and then the Past-President, over an additional two-
years. Consider it intensive on-the-job training, but with many other CTE
professionals by your side to help you learn. As an added incentive, there are
some paid travel opportunities with this role. 

Many of the Idaho CTE professionals you view as "living legends" started their
statewide leadership service as the CTEI Board's President-Elect. You can join
that exclusive club. It is always exciting and rewarding to serve at the top of a
great organization like CTEI, and you should give it some consideration. Just
let me or any CTEI Board member know by email if you are interested or have
any questions. 

Thank you. Harold Nevill, Ph.D., CTEI Past-President   

CONNECT Corner
Registration is open for IDCTE's annual professional development conference
CONNECT.  You can make your choice based on location, date, content, or
even attend more than one.

Registration Page

https://web.cvent.com/event/11dffd1a-713c-41c2-8df6-ae7d8bc10da3/summary


Professional Development
Business Educator Exchange

An in-person, two-day seminar for educators
June 28-29 on the NNU Campus in Nampa


Educators will learn about the economic outlook and education pathways for
skilled trades in Idaho.  One afternoon includes Try-a-Trade where participants
experience hands-on activities in the skilled trades.  The second day is full of
field trips to local employers.  

Continental breakfast and a box lunch is included each day, along with all transportation for field

trips, and participants earn one PD credit. 

The $10 Teacher Appreciation Discount can apply to this course!

More Information

Register

News Beyond CTEI
via Idaho Education News 
‘Non-functioning’ no more? State Board fills out
troubled NIC board
Retired ophthalmologist David Wold, former state senator John Goedde and
local human resources director Pete Broschet will round out North Idaho
College’s shorthanded board of trustees. Their terms run through November. 
Full Story: More

via OCTAE Connections, US Dept. of Education
Positive Outcomes from NYC's P-TECH Model
The
New York City (NYC) P-TECH grades 9-14 high school model prepares
students to
earn a high school diploma, associate degree, and related work-
based learning
over a six-year time frame.  The model involves a strong
partnership
between the NYC Department of Education, the City University of
New York, and
employer partners. The schools prepare students for both
college and careers in
STEM fields.
Full Story: More

via Career Tech Update SmartBrief
Department of Labor Employment and Training

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/0Oh7C730yXhWwkwVC41km3?domain=xjvq1.mjt.lu
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdtXqHxQ05956YHr8x7OjgpPwb9iA7tqTJbUg6scsDWVCszfw/viewform
https://pdlearn.nnu.edu/modules/shop/index.html?action=section&OfferingID=2407967
https://www.idahoednews.org/news/non-functioning-no-more-state-board-fills-out-troubled-nic-board/
https://www.mdrc.org/publication/overview-nyc-p-tech-grades-9-14-model?utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_name=&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=


Department of Labor Employment and Training
Administration holds
webinar on youth
apprenticeship access in rural areas
On April 28, the Department of Labor's
Employment and Training
Administration held a webinar to discuss youth access
to apprenticeships in
rural communities across the country, highlighting
examples of successful
partnerships in several regions. 
Full Story: More

Check Out The CTEI Website
Please take a few moments to log into the CTEIdaho.org website and update
your membership information. There are LOTS of exciting activities being
planned for 2022 and you won't want to miss any of them.

Membership Status
Your membership with {Organization_Name} will expire on

{Member_Upcoming_Renewal_Date}

If you are about to expire or have expired, please consider bringing your
membership up to date.

Renew your membership

https://ctepolicywatch.acteonline.org/2022/04/department-of-labor-employment-and-training-administration-holds-webinar-on-youth-apprenticeship-acc.html
http://cteidaho.org/
https://cteidaho.org/Admin/Settings/Emails/%7BMember_Profile_URL%7D


Renew your membership

The CTEI Newsletter is produced by Career Technical Educators of Idaho.
If you'd like to have something included in this monthly communication, please contact the PR Chair

Dr. RoseAnna Holliday
(Members are encouraged to submit content for the newsletter)


https://cteidaho.org/Admin/Settings/Emails/%7BMember_Profile_URL%7D
mailto:RHolliday@csi.edu

